
A Message From Nurse Gray

Hello Ridgeview Middle School!  


This is a friendly reminder to send all updated immunization 
information. Please remember that 7th grade students will need to 
have a Tdap and Meningococcal vaccine by the Immunization 
Exclusion Day (Friday, September 23rd).  Please bring or fax a 
copy to the school at 614.365.5505 or have your physician email 
your child's vaccination records to jgray2@columbus.k12.oh.us 
as soon as possible.  


Thank you! 


Mrs. Gray
Ridgeview Middle School
Columbus City Schools Nurse
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